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Dear Parent,

Greetings of the day!
Please note that the Onam celebrations will be held on 02/09/2022.

After the Onam celebrations ,the school buses will disperse at 2 pm from the campus and
requesting parents to make necessary arrangements to receive your ward at the
dropping points.

1. Holiday assignments should be submitted as per the dates given by the subject teachers.
2. Enjoy your holidays but ensure some time for learning too.

3. Take care of your health during the holidays. Travel safe, Stay safe.

Boarders are allowed to exit/leave from the hostel between 1.30 pm and 4.30pm.

Important points to remember:

1. Boarders are requested to report back to the hostel on 11th September between 03.00
pm to 06.30 pm

2. Please take all materials from the cupboard before leaving the hostel on 02nd
September 2022.

Wishing Everyone a Happy and Prosperous Onam 2022!

Regards




